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September 2017 
 
We would like to update the property owners in the Historic Lincoln Heights district for 
the third quarter of 2017. 
 

 Receptacles emptied on a regular basis 
 

 Website www.historiclincolnheights.com has been updated 
 

 The Board will be meeting in October to discuss 2018 budget and elections. 
 

 Juan Urbina, continued to work and clean the neighborhood. The new employee Marco 
Navarro has been working part-time and doing a great job. 
 
Board Members: 
Seth Polen - President 
Joseph Lepore - Treasurer 
Eric Ortiz –– Vice President 
Hank Shaffer –Secretary 
Tom Gertmenian 
Don Randles  
 

 To reach the maintenance staff or any concerns or questions please call 888-356-2726 
or call 323-223-1234.  
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http://www.historiclincolnheights.com/

